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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Do you have young children who would like a place at All2gether@Ashfield Nursery School from 
September 2021?  
 
If your child turns two before 1st September 2021 then they may qualify for a free place at 
All2gether@Ashfield Nursery School.  Alternatively, if your child is turning two between  
1st September and 31st December 2021 we may be able to offer them a place when they turn two. 
 
If you do not qualify for a free place for your 2 year old child, then the cost for 3 hours a day would 
only be £8.00 per hour which is very reasonable compared to other local providers. 
 
We will be finalising our classes soon when we will write to parents and carers to confirm September 
2021 places.  Don’t miss out on your chance for a place with us!  If you have any friends or family 
members who have two year olds or ‘nearly-two’s’ then please let them know about our 2 Year Old 
Unit. 
 
If you would like an application form then please call into the office to collect one and return it as 
soon as possible.  Alternatively you can call us on 0191 2735587  for more information. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Anne Humble and Kay Mills 
Co-Headteachers 


